
 
 

TRIAD Face Mask & 
Cleaning Supply Distribution 

 

Delivery 
 

In accordance with current public health guidelines, we will be delivering 

requested face masks and cleaning supplies directly to programs between 

November 30th - December 3rd. This will be a NO CONTACT delivery 

during your program's normal business hours.  

 

 Please make your request using the link found under the “Events”    

 tab on the Triad website calendar:  www.triadecc.org 

 
 All requests must be made by 4:00 PM on November 25, 2020 

 

 Please contact Stacey Langer with questions: Stacey.Langer@rrcc.edu 
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